Spring 2016
Dear Junior Class and Parents (Class of 2017),

[t is time to start thinking about getting your senior pictures done! This is an exciting time for
you and your family. To make it the best experience it can be, please be aware of the following
tips.

1. We would like your photo to be portrait of your

head and shoulders.

2. Follow the school dress code for your choice of
apparel {nothing too revealing).

3. Select a vertical photo (not landscape) for best
results. | -

4. The bookis in color. If you choose to submit a
black and white photo, that is up to you.

5. Please submit a baby picture to a yearbook staff
member (or the office) to be included in your }; Cre
student’s
section. It will be returned to you!

6. If you take your own photo, please make sure the
resolution is high (300 minimum).

7. The deadline to turn in senior pictures and baby
pictures is Wednesday, November 2, 2016

8. Your photographer can mail senior pictures to the
school attention “Yearbook”.

9. Emails of digital images can be sent to
nappj@westfield.k12.wi.us .

10. Any questions can be directed to
nappj@westfield.k12.wi.us .

Sincerely,

2015-16 Yearbook Staff



